& LIGHT/Waterford 3 SES/P. O, Box B/Killona, LA 70066

UTOTES Sefem

August 31, 1984

W3K84~2055
Q-3-A35.07.114

Mr. John T. Collins ,
Regional Administrator, Region IV f~
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000

Arliugton, Texas 76012 . SEP 1 0 984

REFERENCE: LP&L letter W3K84-1777 dated August 2, 11%_,,._.

Dear Mr. Collins:

SUBJECT: Waterford SES Unit No., 3
Docket No. 50-382
Significant Construction Deficiency No. 114
"Possible Damage to Safety Related Equipment Due to Water Hammers"
Second Interim Report

The above referenced letter indicated submittal of the Final Report to the
USNRC on August 31, 1984,

At the present time, verification of the corrective action is scheduled to be
completed in mid September 1984, The Final Report is scheduled to be
submitted to the USNRC on September 14, 1984,

Very truly yours,

sl
(R@-L N
igtft- T. F. Gerrets
i Corporate Quality Assurance Manager
TFG:CNH: ESH

ce: Director
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C, 70555
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ce:

Directo .

Office of Management

Infornation and Program Control

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C, 20555

Mr. E. L. Blake

Shaw, Pittman, Potts & Trowbridge
1800 M Street, N.W.

Wasnington, D.C. 20036

Mr, W. M., Stevenson

Monroe & Lemann

1424 Whitney Building

New Orleans, Louistana 70130

Records Center

Institute of Nuclear Power Operations
1100 Circle 75 Parkway, Suite 1500
Atlanta, Georgia 30339

Mr, W. A. Cross

7910 Woodmont Avenue

Suite 1200

Bethesda, Maryland 20814




